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Nominations for the Certified Nursing Assistant Hall of Fame will remain open until 
close-of-business on Friday, October 23, 2020. A copy of the Nominating materials is 
attached and posted to the CNA Hall of Fame page of our website at 
www.ctachca.org/cnahalloffame.htm.  

If you have already submitted a Nomination, it will be considered along with any others 
we receive until the deadline. 

After the Award Committee makes their selection of the six (6) honorees, it is the 
Chapter’s intention to do a presentation at each honoree’s facility (plaque, flowers, 
pictures…). 

Chapter leadership feels strongly that this event is too important to skip a year due to 
COVID-19.  If you haven’t made a submission, please consider doing so.   

Questions?  Please contact Theresa Sanderson at 
administrator@westhartfordhealth.com.   

Thank you. 

 

"The American College of Health Care Administrators…, Promoting Excellence In Long-

term Care Leadership!"   
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